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Senator Carr, Kim provided in writing.

Changes to the HESA 

Question

Is it true that the changes to the HESA in relation to VFH improving the capacity of a student 
to have their loan remitted or forgiven will be prospective? 

Answer

Yes.

The expanded circumstances in which a student can seek a re-credit of their debt will be 
applied to inappropriate behaviour which occurs on or after 1 January 2016.


